Music Department

Fairfield Public Schools

Fairfield, Connecticut 06824

Dear Parents,


As part of the music program in the Fairfield Public Schools, instruction on the soprano recorder begins in Grade 3. The recorder is effective in teaching music reading and provides an instrumental experience for all students. It matches the range of the children’s voices at this age level and fits easily in their hands. Recorder playing continues to be a part of the music curriculum in Grade 4 and Grade 5.


It will be necessary for each child to have his or her own recorder. If you do not already own a recorder, you may purchase one through the school. The school price for a good quality Yamaha, Model YRS-24B, soprano recorder, Baroque fingering, is $5.00.


Please complete the form below and return it to Fairfield Public Schools.








Sincerely,








The Fairfield Elementary








Music Teachers

 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

Student’s Name ________________________________________

School _______________________________________________

_____ Please provide an Yamaha, Model YRS-24B, soprano recorder for my child. 

Enclosed is a check for $5.00, made out to the Fairfield Public Schools.

_____ We already own a soprano recorder.

_____ We will purchase a recorder elsewhere.

